Idhoffman1@msn.com

From: mwalag@readyforlifepinellas.org

Sent: Tuesday, July 20, 2021 12:18 PM

To: Ldhoffman1@msn.com

Subject: Kiwanis Club Seminole Breakfast, Thank You For Your In Kind Donation
Attachments: Official.Receipt.pdf
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Ready for Life

Changing Lives Beyond Foster Care

Dear Kiwanis Club Seminole Breakfast

On behalf of the staff, board, and most importantly the former foster youth at Ready for Life, Inc.
(RFL), thank you for your donated items. Your “In Kind” donation will help meet the urgent needs
for stabilization of those we serve who need help with food, clothing, laundry supplies, hygiene,
and household items for their first homes.

It takes a lot of arms to wrap around these remarkable young people, and we could not see the
extraordinary success stories we experience every day without help from people like you. If you
have any questions about Ready for Life, or if there is an issue with your tax receipt below for your
generous donation, please contact me at MWalag@readyforlifepinellas.org or call 727-954-3989
ext. 223.

Thank you for your heart to help!

Sincerely,

Michelle Walag,
Director of Community Relations and Mentoring
Ready for Life, Inc.



